
	

	

No:   268/24 
 
 
30th July 2024 
 
 
TO:  ALL BRANCHES 
 
 
Dear Colleague 
	
BILLY MCCLORY – FORMER NCU/CWU NATIONAL OFFICER – FUNERAL ARRANGEMENTS 
 
Further to LTB 244/24, as promised please see below details of the funeral arrangements for Billy 
McClory former NCU/CWU National Officer.  
 
The family have requested smart dress for the funeral with a dash of colour, the family have 
suggested red and/or green to celebrate Billy’s two great passions.  
 
Friday 9th August 2024 at 2.45 p.m.  
 
Extended Service at:  
West Norwood Crematorium,  
Norwood High Street,  
London SE27 9JU  
Telephone No. 020 7926 4221  
Website: www.lambeth.gov.uk  
 
Parking is available in the grounds of the Crematorium. 
 
In memory of Billy, the family has asked that in lieu of flowers a donation be made to one of Billy’s 
favoured charities:  
 

• St Mungo’s – Working to end homeless and rebuild lives:  
http://www.mungos.org  

• Battersea Dogs & Cats Home:  
https://www.battersea.org.uk/  

• Celtic FC Foundation – Creating opportunities for societies most vulnerable and 
marginalised https://charity.celticfc.com/  

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Dave Ward 
General Secretary  

http://www.lambeth.gov.uk/
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